
Corridor Improvement Authority 
4/4/22, 6:00pm 

 
No formal meeting held. Quorum not present.  
 
Members Present:  
 
Don Blackmond, Brian Morin, Dan LaFond, Rod Pletz 
 
Members Absent: 
 
Tara Truhn, Kelly Smit, Mike Spain, Bill Boston 
 
Guests Present:  
 
Pat Hickey 
 
Discussion: 
 

1. Rod, Don, and Brian gave an update on recent meetings with Barry Antilla at the Van 
Buren County Road Commission.  

a. Don will reach out to Barry on a few lingering questions 
i. Has he learned any new information on using sharrows on 95th Ave.  

ii. Find out what VBCRC needs from us to move forward (engineering, 
schematics, etc) 

2. Rod shared a proposed production schedule for the project 
a. This will be discussed at a future meeting where quorum is present.  
b. He will email this out to the board to review prior to the next meeting.  

3. Don asked if we planned to print a new version of the visitors map. Those present did 
not feel we had enough time to get this done at this point in the year. Further discussion 
will be moved to a future meeting where quorum is present.  

 
Next Meeting: May 2, 6:00pm, Keeler Township Hall 


